

Did you know...

The Prince Albert Catholic School Division is proud of the students and staff and therefore the Board of Education would like to highlight different elements that make our educational faith community distinct.

Our Advent Journey Theme-Encountering the Christ Child / Accueillir l'enfant Jésus

Did you know...each year our schools prepare for the important season of Advent. Advent celebrations are held each week. The celebrations include a song, prayers and a homily is given by one of our priests. These celebrations are shared with staff, students and families. Thank you Bishop Stephen, Fr. Manh, Fr. Maurice, Fr. Jim, Fr. Tai and Fr. Travis for supporting our 2023 Advent Celebrations.



Bishop Stephen Hero visits St. John Community School

École Holy Cross students lead the

school in song their Advent



St. Catherine Advent Bulletin Board



École St Anne thank the K of C for their donation of Bibles for all students of Grade 4!

Merry Christmas!



St. Catherine school wide celebration



lighting the candle for Hope



Fr. Jim at École Holy Cross



St. Francis celebrate **Advent Prayer** Celebration together



St. Michael student dancers



Jesus is the Reason for the Season





May we share the love of the Christ child with family, friends and our community this Christmas season. From the Board of Education and Staff of the Prince Albert Catholic School Division, have a Merry Christmas and a blessed New Year.



Prince Albert Roman Catholic Separate School Division No. 6 Board of Education:
Suzanne Stubbs, Chairperson, Pat Hordyski, Vice-Chairperson,
Crystal Halliday, Darlene Slater, Andrea Ring, Darryl Sande, and
Lorel Trumier, Director of Education, Robert Tessier, Superintendent of Human Resources
& School Operations, Charity Dmytruk, Superintendent of Education Student Support
Services, Wade Mourot, Superintendent of Curriculum and Instruction, Greg McEwen,
Chief Financial Officer

Did you know... The Prince Albert Catholic School Division operates on funds received from local property taxation and provincial government grants. To ensure your property taxes are supporting your Catholic Separate School Division, you must declare your school support as "Separate" on your Annual Property Assessment Notice and Tax Bill.

DECLARE YOUR SUPPORT FOR CATHOLIC SCHOOLS by completing a School Support Declaration Form available from Prince Albert City Hall or www.citypa.ca or your Rural Municipality office.

If you require information or assistance regarding any aspect of school taxes, please contact our Chief Financial Officer at 306-953-7500.